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Congress of the United States

PHousge of Representatives
Waghington, BE 20515-3008

March 31, 2023

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for the River Road Overpass Project in Fiscal Year 2024. The entity to
receive funding for this project is West New York, New Jersey located at 428-60th Street,

West New York, New Jersey 07093. The funding would be used to provide safe and secure
pedestrian access to West New York for residents and visitors. The project is an appropriate use
of taxpayer funds because it would improve pedestrian safety, reduce the likelihood of pedestrian
and cyclist fatalities, increase access to open spaces for visitors and residents, and allow for ease
of movement to jobs and businesses.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42
U.S.C. 5305(a)(2).

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.

Sincerely,

7Noneth-

obert J. Menendez
Member of Congress
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